LYMPSTONE WI
The Lympstone WI is busy as ever. At the June meeting Lucia Ellis spoke of her volunteering experience in Nigeria; members had attended a ’Church Crawl’ with Todd Gray and the Crediton Flower Festival.
Coming up on 10th June is the Summer Supper and on 7th September, a Jurassic Coast trip with Stuart Lines.
Our main fund raiser of the year will be the sale of refreshments at the Furry Dance on 4th August. From the Methodist Hall we will serve teas, coffees, cakes and ploughman’s lunches plus a cake stall on the Strand. We are looking for great support from locals and visitors alike.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Anyone who may be interested in Lympstone WI will always be welcomed. For more information find us on the village website or come along to one of our meetings on the first Wednesday of the month at the Methodist Hall, next meeting Wednesday July 4th  when Wendy Richards Wood will speak on ‘Hearing Dogs for the Deaf’
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